
ORIGINAL. 

Blanca Bay0 
Director of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: NOTIFICATION BY BROADSTREET COMMUNICATIONS, INC. OF ITS 
INTENTION TO CEASE OPERATIONS NATIONWIDE 

Dear Director: 

Please accept this letter as formal notification that Broadstreet Communications, Inc. 
(“Broadstreet”) hereby intends to cease operations nationwide effective December 7, 
2001. 

BroadStreet is currently a certificated provider of local exchange, resale long distance 
and data services in the State of Florida. Although certificated, Broadstreet does not 
currently operate any facilities in the State of Florida. While in those states in which 
Broadstreet currently operates an effort is being made by the remaining skeleton staff to 
transition customers in an effort to receive the requisite regulatory approval, no 
customers need to be transitioned in Florida. 

Accordingly, we are assuming that no other action need be taken except to request the 
Commission withdraw and/or cancel all certificates for Broadstreet within the state. 

Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter. In the event you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Very truly yours. 

md-6 Phillip M. Fraga 

Senior Vice President and 
General Counsel 
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